
   CCOI – meeting 01/14/2016 Minutes 
 

Meeting came to order – minutes read from November 2015     

 

Old Business – 

Vettes  for Vets- Changing the name to “Cruising for the Veterans”.    This event will now be 

open to area car clubs.  The committee will get together to plan the outing. Further details 

provided at the February meeting. 

Website- has been on hold until more information has been obtained.  Hopefully will have it up 

and running by February the meeting. 

 

New Business- 

February meeting will be held at Vermilion Chevrolet.  Please bring chairs and find us in the 

service bay area.  

 

Road Trips- 

Putting together information for the Corvette Museum Bash April 28, 29 & 30th. More info to 

follow. 

 

Saturday breakfast at Henk's 01/23/2016 at 8:30. Please contact Dave – if you can make it. 

 

Reminders- 

Meetings will be cancelled ONLY if District 118 Danville Schools are closed. 

See our new Facebook page- Corvette Cruisers of ILL 

Email  – CorvetteCruisersofILL@yahoo.com 



 


